From: carrey bunda <carrey79@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2024 4:14 PM

To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Dear Freedom of Information Officer:

This is a request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140.

Please provide these documents in their native, electronic format. Because | am requesting these documents be
provided electronically, | am not expecting to incur any copying fees. Please provide to me:

*Any emails/ or communication regarding intergovernmental agency agreements.
* emails between Audrey Marcquenski and Dr Paul McDermott from January 2023-January 2024

This request is not for a commercial purpose, and | request that any fees incurred be waived. Disclosure of the
requested information is in the interest of public transparency.

Sincerely,
Carrey Bunda



